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1. RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
1.1 The Committee is recommended to note the content of the accompanying Part 
 B update report. 
 

 
 
2. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY  
 
2.1 The purpose of this report is to update the Committee on the progress of the 

implementation of recommendations agreed by the Committee at its meeting on 
17 March 2021, reconvened on 23 March 2021, in relation to the Part A and 
accompanying Part B report entitled “Independent Investigation in response to 
the report in the public interest”. 

 
 
3. BACKGROUND 
 
3.1 At its meeting on 17 March 2021, reconvened on 23 March 2021, the 

Appointments Committee considered a report entitled “Independent 
Investigation in response to the report in the public interest”.   

 
3.2 The independent investigation into senior management actions was 

commissioned in response to the Report in the Public Interest (RIPI) issued by 
the Council’s external auditors, Grant Thornton and other published reports 
during last autumn into the council’s governance and financial failings. 

 
3.3 The accompanying Part B report provides the Committee with an update on the 

progress of the implementation of the recommendations of that report. 
 
 
4. FINANCIAL AND RISK ASSESSMENT CONSIDERATIONS 

 
4.1 The financial implications are detailed in the accompanying Part B report. 
 
 



5. LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
5.1  The legal considerations are detailed in the accompanying Part B report. 

 
 

6. HUMAN RESOURCES IMPACT  
 
6.1 The HR implications are detailed in the accompanying Part B report. 
  
 
7.  DATA PROTECTION IMPLICATIONS 
 
7.1 The financial implications are detailed in the accompanying Part B report. 
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